
Public Service Announcement (PSA) 

On Thursday, May 2nd, 2024 at approximately 7:25 p.m. it was reported that a child 

potentially came into contact with electrical equipment at the Jesse Harmon Sports 

Complex.   Upon information and belief, no particular physical injury was observed by 

medical personnel at the scene nor by treaters at a local hospital. 

The electrical infrastructure of the Sportsplex is being examined and inspected to ensure 

safety.  In the meantime, all City league sports activities at the Sportsplex will be during 

daylight hours and none of the electrical infrastructure will be energized. 


